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Greenfield-Hancock Animal Management


Greenfield-Hancock Animal Management
740 S Franklin St 
Greenfield, IN 46140


Dear Board Members, 

I respectfully request the approval to purchase the two (2) Ford F-250 trucks as quoted from Andy Mohr Ford. This is will within what was approved in our 2024 budgets for new animal transport vehicles.



Respectfully submitted, 
Amanda Dehoney
Director
Greenfield-Hancock Animal Management
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